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There are just a couple of months left in the school year at the Amaro Tan 
School, in Pogradec, Albania. During the school year, students at this 
special school for Roma and Balkan Egyptian children go to school to 
learn. They, and their families, also receive nutritious meals, vocational 
training, and an array of other social services their communities often 
struggle to access. 
  
This August, thanks to sponsorship from Estes Park Rotary, Amaro Tan 
students will be able to attend summer camp at their school, continuing 
their education, eating regular, nutritious meals, and enjoying the chance to 
have fun being kids in a supportive, wholesome environment. Teachers at 
Amaro Tan will soon begin to plan this project, to be discussed in a report 
closer to the camp date. 
  
No funds have been transferred or spent yet on this project, which will 
begin in the summer. The grant will be spent in summer, 2018, to support 
camp operations. 
  
Nehemiah Gateway USA has partnered with the Estes Park High School 
National Honor Society on a fundraising event to support the Amaro Tan 
School, to be held April 21, 2018. In 2018-19, Nehemiah Gateway USA will 
develop a program and recruit Estes Park students to travel to Albania and 
help with the Amaro Tan summer camp in summer, 2019. 
 


